
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Local Residents and Business Owners, 
 
Construction of the City of Bloomington’s Penn-American Linear Stormwater Storage project is 
scheduled to start soon!  You will be able to sign up for project update emails and track project progress 
at the project’s website:  www.BloomingtonPennAmerican.com.  Please sign up today!  
 
What work is being done? 
The project includes new storm sewer pipes along Knox Avenue; establishing underground stormwater 
storage under the future 80½ Street between Morgan Circle and Knox Avenue; establishing 
underground stormwater storage east of the City’s water reservoirs along 82nd Street; a large diameter 
pipe connecting the underground stormwater storage systems; and a large diameter pipe along the 
north side of 82nd Street extending into the intersection of Penn Avenue and 82nd Street. The project will 
decrease the magnitude, frequency, and duration of temporary flooding around the intersection of Knox 
Avenue and American Boulevard, improve runoff water quality to Penn Lake, and significantly improve 
public safety. See the project map on the back of this notice for more details. 
 
How am I going to be impacted? 
Knox Avenue between American Blvd and 81st Street will be fully closed for a portion of the project this 
summer and fall. Expect other streets in the area to be partially torn-up during the underground 
construction, please be mindful of traffic control changes and barriers.  Updates on road closures will be 
posted on the project website.  Please visit the website and sign up for updates! 
 
What is the project schedule? 
Work on the project is scheduled to start at the intersection of Penn Avenue and 82nd Street on July 30th.  
You will see construction signage and barricades set up ahead of time.  While there will be some lane 
restrictions through the intersection, the intersection will remain open.  Work will continue along the 
north side of 82nd Street through August and September, however the road will remain open.  In mid to 
late August, additional work will begin in the American Boulevard and Knox Avenue intersection.  Knox 
Avenue will be closed shortly after this work begins.  The remainder of the project will continue until 
completed in Spring 2019.  Detailed progress reports and schedule updates will be posted on the project 
website regularly.  Please visit the website and sign up for updates! 
 
Who can I contact with future questions? 
Bolton & Menk, Inc. is the engineering consulting firm for the Penn-American project.  Project 
communications staff dedicated to the project include Liz Engels and Nicole Schmidt: 612-619-7772. 
 
Please visit the project website for additional project contact information, including email contacts. 
 

www.BloomingtonPennAmerican.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bloomingtonpennamerican.com/
http://www.bloomingtonpennamerican.com/


  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Map 

 
 
 


